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Great start to the rest of the year! 

To say we were delighted to see the return of all our children on Monday morning would be an understatement!  

Thank you everyone for this really positive start back. 

 

Letters sent out this week 

Everyone should have received letters this week regarding the Parent and Carer Consultations in the last week of 

this term, plus a request linked to our online library service. 

If you haven’t already done so, please could replies be sent into school as soon as possible to allow staff to make 

arrangements in a timely manner. 

Thank you. 

 

Continued Caution 

As we move through March, we are also mindful that this is the start of the end of Lockdown for the whole 

country. Thank you for your cooperation in keeping to the safety measures put in place to minimise the spread 

of the virus and keep all our classes open. As a reminder: 

 Adults to wear face coverings when dropping off and picking up children 

 Keep 2 metres apart from other people 

 Make use of the staggered start and finish time to reduce the numbers of pedestrians on Swansbrook 

Lane and School Lane  

 Do not send your child into school if they are unwell (this keeps other bugs spreading within the school) 

 If your child shows any of the 3 main symptoms of Covid -19 ( temperature, new continuous cough or 

loss of smell or taste), you must book a test and keep your child off school until the results come back 

 A positive test result for your child means self- isolation for 10 days from when the symptoms began 

 A positive test result needs to be reported to school as soon as possible so we can alert the relevant 

authorities and organise the closure of the relevant bubble in school 

 


